
The Greater Shepparton City Council’s Early Years CALD 
Outreach Officer works with families to support the transition 
of culturally and linguistically diverse (CALD) children into  
early years services and primary schools. 
This role focuses on encouraging participation in kindergarten and promoting regular 
attendance, while also emphasising the value of early childhood education to families.

The Early Years CALD Outreach officer can assist with:
• Registration and enrolment of CALD children in kindergarten
• Accessing early years services in Greater Shepparton including Maternal and 

Child Health, immunisation, playgroups and multicultural story time sessions
• Transition from kindergarten to primary school
• Advocating for families within the Early Years services
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For more information or to access support please contact the 
Early Years CALD Outreach officer Bishal Kunwar on Ph: 03 5832 9508 Mob: 0481 483 687 

or Email: Bishal.kunwar@shepparton.vic.gov.au


